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mail.admin@finksburg.org

From: mail.admin@finksburg.org

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 4:06 PM

To: 'mail.admin@finksburg.org'

Subject: Finksburg News - April 2015 - Meet Our Commissioner and Sheriff

Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc. 

Community Meeting 

 

Who: All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited 

When: Thursday, April 23, 2015 @ 7PM 

Where: Finksburg Branch, Carroll County Public Library 

General Membership Meeting 4/23/2015: Meet the Commish, New Sheriff in Town:  

Meeting with Commissioner Weaver and Sheriff DeWees, Open discussion, bring your questions 
and concerns. FPACC election. Finksburg day 2015. All are welcome! 
Meeting Information: https://www.facebook.com/events/414284122077231/ 

Proposed Vehicle Repair Facility, Crossroads Auto for property at Old Gamber Rd and 

Gamber Rd (MD 91): 

The following development plans are scheduled for review at the Technical Review Committee 
meeting starting at 9:00 a.m. Monday April 27, 2015 in Rooms 003 and 004 (Reagan Room) of the 
County Office Building, 225 N. Center Street, Westminster, Maryland. The developer or their 
representative will be available at the meeting to address any questions concerning the project. 
A citizen comment period will immediately follow the technical review of each plan. Citizen 
comments may be verbal or written. The development plan is available for review at the 
Department of Land Use, Planning, & Development, Room 204, County Office Building, 225 N. 
Center Street, Westminster, Maryland. For further information, please call the Bureau of 
Development Review at 410-386-2145. 

9:10 AM 
PROJECT: S-15-0005 Amended Site Plan for Crossroads Vehicle Repair Shop 
DESCRIPTION: Concept site plan for 18,000 square foot vehicle repair shop 
LOCATION: Intersection of Old Gamber Road and Gamber Road (MD Route 91) E.D. 4 
OWNER: Brian & Virginia Dimaggio LLC, 3425 Old Gamber Road Finksburg, MD 21048 
DEVELOPER: same 
ENGINEER: Steven K. Broyles & Associates, 2022 Brown Road, Finksburg, MD 21048 
PROJECT MGR.: Clayton R. Black- cblack@ccg.carr.org 
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Kays Mill Road to be Closed:  
Kays Mill Road is scheduled to be closed at the MD 140 intersection for road improvements, for 
about 80 days starting in June 2015. Detour signs will be in place to direct traffic. The project 
description is: "SHA is adding an acceleration lane to benefit motorists traveling from Kays Mill 
Road onto eastbound MD 140." SHA reports that the contact has been awarded to CJ Miller, of 
Westminster and the project is on schedule. 
 

Membership Dues:  
A reminder that it’s time to pay 2015 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it only 
costs $10 per family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks. Please use the 
membership page. Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about their 
business at a general membership meeting. Thanks for your help and support. 

    

Board of Directors: 

• Sissy (Alice) Altstatt • Christopher Gayo • Gary Kerns 

• Ken Walk • Michael Davis • Joan Huff 

Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council Inc., P.O. Box 70 Finksburg, Maryland  21048 

www.finksburg.org 

 

 
 


